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          6 May 2022 

Dear Parents/carers, 
 
Sibling Admissions  
 
To ensure we can continue to cater well for all those wishing to join the St Peter’s family we are 
taking a strategic approach to tracking and managing pupil numbers. Having a clear and accurate 
picture of future siblings who are likely to join the school plays a key role in this strategic approach.  
Do help us maintain this accurate picture we are asking all existing parents to complete this short 
survey if they have a child currently at St Peter’s. We are particularly interested in the next 3 
academic years (September 2023, September 2024 and September 2025).   
 
Children born between 1 September 2018 and 31 August 2019 – will be eligible for a school place in 
September 2023.   
 
Children born between 1 September 2019 and 312 August 2020 –will be eligible for a school place in 
September 2024.   
 
Children born between 1 September 2020 and 31 August 2021 – will be eligible for a school place in 
September 2025.   
 
If you have a child currently at St Peters School and they have a sibling who will start school in either 
September 2023, September 2024 or September 2025 we would be grateful if you could complete 
the following survey.  We would appreciate the survey being completed by the 23 May 2022. 
 
Sibling Admissions 

 
This will greatly assist in our strategic planning going forward enabling us to do all we can to ensure 
everyone wishing to attend our wonderful school can do so.   
Kind regards,   

 
Mr Paul Griffiths   
Headteacher   
 

https://stpeters.ycst.co.uk/
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=rgZZ5Uo6l0SlchxRbH0owgaFIG7dCrVLpLMZm8Fg1PRUMVQwTEVKVExINTNCRkVNOVI3TVhWNzIwVS4u

